
NEWS U.S. SENATOR FOR KANSAS 

FROM: SENATE REPUBLICAN LEADER 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
May 15, 1991 

CONTACT: WALT RIKER 
(202) 224-5358 

EPA EXPANDING ITS OFFICES IN KANSAS CITY, KS. 

WASHINGTON - KANSAS SENATOR BOB DOLE ISSUED THE FOLLOWING 
STATEMENT TODAY FOLLOWING THE ANNOUNCEMENT BY THE GENERAL 
SERVICES ADMINISTRATION OF EXPANSION OF THE REGIONAL HEADQUARTERS 
OF THE ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY TO ADDITIONAL OFFICE SPACE 
IN DOWNTOWN KANSAS CITY, KANSAS: 

"The announcement of this competitive award again shows that 
Kansas City, Kansas, remains committed to bringing new vigor to 
downtown and that the Federal Government knows a good deal when 
it sees one. With the expanded responsibilities of the EPA, this 
will enable the additional staff to be consolidated in one 
location," said Dole. 

"Unfolding in the Minnesota Avenue - State Avenue corridor, 
we have the Regional Headquarters of HUD, a new Federal 
Courthouse and office complex under construction, and this 
expansion of EPA. This is becoming a top-notch hub for Federal 
offices and a home base for Federal employees. I challenge the 
regional business community to better that record - and at the 
same time join our KCK leaders in recognizing the teamwork and 
dedication required to move forward this far in the downtown 
revitalization process," Dole added. 

The EPA, headquartered at 726 Minnesota, will expand to 
36,000 square feet of adjoining office space leased in the 
building owned by the International Brotherhood of Boilermakers. 
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